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New Year

January 5th
N & N Meeting

January 16th
Martin Luther King
Day

January 28th

® The Year of the Rooster

‘ Like us on Facebook!

®  www.facebook.com/kptanewcomers
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long winter. The end of the year always brings with it a time for
reflection, a time for hope, and a time for peace. May we all find comfort
in the words of one famous Mainer, Henry Wadsworth Longfellow, who
said it best with this well-known phrase.

“...Peace on earth, goodwill to men.”

As we begin 2017, I hope you can join us for our first meeting on January
Sth. Ouwur local game warden, Tim Spahr is sure to have fascinating
stories to tell. The Newcomers and Neighbors group is very active all
winter long so don’t hesitate to come out and join in some of the activities!

Christine Chamberlain
President

Meeting - January 5th, 2017 - Meeting starts at 6:30pm with
refreshments at the Kennebunkport Community House

Tim Spahr — Maine Warden

Tim Spahr, a Maine Game Warden, will present his Master’s
Degree research on Historic and Prehistoric intertidal fish weirs in
coastal areas. Their construction, placement and uses are rich in
information as Tim’s research will focus.

Newcomers & Neighbors Club Web Site: www.kptanewcomers.org






















